
Message from Village President Nunamaker 

 

Due to circumstances surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, I am taking the following actions in 

order to protect our essential Village employees and operations to ensure continued service for 

our residents and businesses.  

Starting Monday, March 16th and continuing for the next 30 days or until further clarification of 

the situation, the Village Hall building will be closed to the public. 

Furthermore, all Village sponsored group meetings will be cancelled during this time. 

All community groups that use the Village Hall will need to temporarily find other locations.  

Meetings subject to the Open Meetings Act will continue to be public, but the frequency will be 

curtailed. Please use all precautionary measures if you choose to attend a public meeting and 

refrain from attending if possible. 

At this time, we are asking the public to conduct business online wherever practical.  Utility bill 

customers wishing to pay their bill in-person can use the drop box at the front entrance to the 

Village Hall.  Requests for service may also be submitted online through the Village’s request for 

service system at Request for Service. 

Should you have questions or require any Village services please contact us at 847-639-3170. 

Thank you for your understanding, and please do the following to help prevent the spread of 

COVID-19. 

Wash your hands. 

Keep social distance 4 to 6 feet. 

Do not touch your face. 

Additional resources are available at the following link: COVID-19. 

    

 

https://www.foxrivergrove.org/egov/apps/action/center.egov
https://www.foxrivergrove.org/category/subcategory.php?categoryid=35

